
Saturday, April 20th, 2024

Attention - Parade Route Change
Due to the construction at Madison and Pine Streets, the Round-Up Parade will 
have a different route this year.

The parade will start as usual at Madison & Oak Street. It will head east on Oak 
St. and turn north at Washington St. up to Walnut Street. From there it will turn 
east to Main St. then south on Main to Ash Street. 

The parade will begin at 10 AM, Saturday April 20th and will be one of the largest yet! Announcer booths will be at the corner 
of Washington & Walnut, in front of the Palomino Room, and at the Sacred Heart Catholic Church. Entry Deadline April 12th.

For more parade information contact the Chamber at www.redbluffchamber.com or 530-527-6220

http://www.redbluffchamber.com/
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